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There has been growing interest and concern in relation to the harms stemming from alcohol and the 
potential role played by liquor licensing legislation to contain or minimise these harms. This project was 
undertaken by the National Centre for Education and Training on Addiction (NCETA) to examine the 
legislation in detail and to identify its strengths and weaknesses especially from a law enforcement   
perspective.    
 

The three reports from this project identify the key features of liquor licensing legislation in each state 
and territory and provide examples of effective legislative tools. They also highlight the perspectives of 
law enforcement personnel concerning their roles in preventing and reducing alcohol-related crime and 
associated harms. In addition the reports recommend improvements to liquor licensing legislation. 
 

1. The first report provides an overview of Australian liquor licensing arrangements.  
2. The second report provides details of each state and territory’s liquor licensing legislation. 
3. The third report describes the expectations and experiences of police  

concerning liquor licensing in Australia. 
 

An Executive Summary of the reports has also been developed as a separate stand alone document. 
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